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My name is Shirley Storey-King, Town Councilor in the great Town of Cumberland.  
I spoke at the last hearing on 1750.  I am writing in strong opposition to 1750. First, 
no landowners/abutters were included on the RUAC. I attended almost all the RUAC 
meetings and it was clear this was a hard push by various bicycle coalitions.  My 
concern from a municipal point of view is that of public safety.  This would be 
approximately three miles of trails through Cumberland which at present has NO 
PUBLIC ACCESS.  Furthermore, given similar trails in the Pacific Northwest, I am 
concerned about Portland's unhoused moving their encampments out here where they 
can't be policed.


